
(Typewritten) 

Dear Boggs: 
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(TO Dr. T. P... Boggs, J.H.H.1 

13, Norham Gardens, Oxford. 
Sept. 17th, 1910. 

I was very sorry to miss you, I had no idea that you were in 
Boston, or we pro oably might have arranged to meet. 

Everyone speaks hopefully of your new clinical venture; I am sure 

you ~~11 like the work, ani it is so satisfactory to know that you are to have 
some teaching. I hope to see you next year in your new quarters. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


